
Harvey Browne Memorial Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane Louisville, Kentucky 40207 

(502) 896-1791, www.hbpres.net 
Office Hours: Monday – Thursday 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Sunday, March 30, 2025 
 

 

        
     
   
       
 

 
 
       
   
   
     
 
    
 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to Harvey Browne! Harvey Browne is a community of believers who share God’s grace and an abiding 
love for Jesus Christ, seeking to be grown through worship and study, recreation and fellowship, service to others 
and loving care for one another. If you would like to learn more about the community here at Harvey Browne, 
please contact our pastor, Rev. Christine Coy Fohr (christine@hbpres.net). To sign up for our weekly email or 
monthly newsletter, contact Cheryl Granger (cherylgranger@hbpres.net). 
 
Prayer List: Suzanne Ellis*; The family & friends of Lois Louderback on her death; Nancy Rissler; Clara Hickey, 
granddaughter of Anne Hickey; Robin Scott, daughter of Bob Roberts; Karen Overpeck; Mike Sutphin; Judi Jones, 
wife of Bob Brown; Lucy Rapp; Martha Scott; Marcia Lewis; Gary Luhr; Ginny & Tom Darrah, friends of HB 
members; Natilea Boyd, cousin of Ramona and Rhonda Woodcock; Greta Marcum; Marybelle Duff; Barb and Tom 
Benkert, relatives of Lynn Cole; John Reeker, Sr.; LaToshia Woods, friend of Veda Pendleton; Kenton Smith, friend 
of Dan & Judy Askins; Lois & Peter Laning, Sister-in-law and brother of Judy Laning; Pat Lewis, mother of Kathy 
Williams; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of Marilee Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric Hilyerd; Diana, daughter of 
Skip & Edith Light. *Added this week. 

 
Wednesday Night Dinner Menu- There will be no Wednesday Night Dinner or programming on April 2.  
 
Lenten Devotionals– This year we are offering a daily Lenten devotional available online. It will follow the worship 
theme for our Sunday services, which will be The Hardest Part: Hurt We Carry, Hope We Find by Kate Bowler. To 
access the devotional online, visit https://bit.ly/41zbYqp On the contents page, it will allow you to jump directly to 
the day needed throughout the season. 
 
March Grocery Cart- The Grocery Cart for March is for Hope Village, aka. Hope Buss. They are requesting 
Canned goods (any kinds veggies/beans), Tuna packets (ready to eat), Vienna sausages, Breakfast bars, Plastic 
bags, Cleaning supplies ( Lysol wipes, bleach etc), Individual snacks (peanut butter crackers, chips), Bath towels 
and wash rags, Hot hands (warmers), Paper towels, Dishwasher liquid and Laundry detergent. 
 
Derby Dinner Playhouse - 5 Tickets Remaining! Join Prime Time for "Singing in the Rain" at the Derby Dinner 
Playhouse (525 Marriott Drive Clarksville, IN)! This matinee performance is on April 17 at 11:45 AM. Tickets are 
$40, and we have reserved 20 tickets. To reserve your spot, contact Cheryl Granger in the church office (896-1791) 
by Monday, March 31. 

Sunday, March 30, 2025   
    9:00 AM  Breakfast   Eline Hall   
    9:30 AM  Chancel Choir   Sanctuay  
    9:30 AM  Sunday School for all ages     
  10:30 AM  Worship     Sanctuary* 
  11:00 AM  Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall 
    1:00 PM Pickleball   Emory Hall 
    4:00 PM  Yoga    Session Rm. 
 
Monday, March 31, 2025  
    9:00 AM  Harvey’s Helpers 
  11:00 AM  Tai Chi    Eline Hall 
 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025  
    9:45 AM  Staff Meeting   Session Rm 
    3:00 PM Chapel Task Force  Session Rm. 
 

*In Person AND via Zoom/Online 
Lyric Choir ages K-2nd Grade. 

Westminster Choir ages 3rd-7th Grade 
 

 

Wednesday, April 2, 2025 
  10:00 AM 5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall 
    1:00 PM Midday Prayers   Zoom   
    6:00 PM Chancel Choir Rehearsal  Sanctuary 

No Wednesday Night Dinner or Programming 
 
Saturday, April 5, 2025 
  10:00 AM  5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall 
   
Sunday, April 6, 2025   
    9:00 AM  Breakfast   Eline Hall   
    9:30 AM  Chancel Choir   Sanctuay  
    9:30 AM  Sunday School for all ages     
  10:30 AM  Worship     Sanctuary* 
  11:00 AM  Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall 
  11:45 AM  PW Craft Group   Craft Room 
    1:00 PM Pickleball   Emory Hall 
    3:30 PM  HBYouth   Loft 
    4:00 PM  Yoga    Session Rm. 
    4:00 PM  Pastor’s Book Club  208 
    
 

Good 
News to 

Go! 
 



HBUniversity - Healing a World of Wounds- We're excited to welcome Rev. Dr. Patricia K. Tull for this HBU 
series. In three sessions on April 6, and April 13, we will discuss the biblical and theological basis for Christians to 
see ourselves as deeply related to the natural world as well as to God and humans. We can grow in joy, using our 
God-given skills and interests to address the multiple ecological crises our generation faces today. Class will meet 
in 209.   
 
Bookanalia- Bookanalia will meet in the Session Room or Zoom on Weds April 23, 2025 to discuss The 
Women by Kristin Hannah. This was one of last year’s most popular books, overwhelmingly winning the 2024 
Goodreads Choice Award for historical fiction. (The audiobook recording is also an award nominee!) But this tale of 
an idealistic Army Nurse Corps volunteer and the Vietnam War was not without controversy. Molly Pollock will lead 
our discussion. LFPL has the book in multiple formats, and if you purchase at Carmichael’s be sure to mention we 
are a registered book club to receive a small discount. Our final meeting of this season will be: May 21, 
2025 - Solito: A Memoir by Javier Zamora. 

 
Booktalk- Booktalk for Tuesday, April 29 at 11:30 by Zoom and in the living room will be The Women by Kristin 
Hannah. In 1965, a 20-year old nurse graduate joins the Army nurse corps and volunteers for Vietnam. She is 
assigned to a MASH type hospital. The novel follows her service and return home where she is told repeatedly 
there were no women in Vietnam. This powerful and impactful novel will stay with you a long time. Grab a sandwich 
and a drink and join us for a stimulating discussion. All are welcome. You do not have to have read the novel to 
come. If you buy the novel from Carmichael's, and mention Booktalk at Harvey Browne, you will receive a 20% 
discount.  

 
Wednesday Night Program "Electrifying Our Lives"- A decade ago, environmental responsibility meant 
recycling and changing lightbulbs. Today we have many more opportunities right in our homes, with our families, to 
move the needle on the climate crisis. We will discuss the benefits and how-to’s of electrification and acquire tools 
to help make this effort manageable. Taught by Rev. Dr. Patricia K. Tull, all are welcome to attend. We will meet in 
Eline Hall on Wednesday, April 9 from 6:00-7:00pm. 

 
Join us for Writing Your Story- April 14, in Room 208 from 11:00am -12:30pm. For questions, contact Jean 
Wolph. 

 
Easter Baptism and New Members - Easter Sunday has a long tradition of being a day when people are baptized. 
What a special day to celebrate new life in Christ! If you are an adult or you have a child who has not previously 
been baptized but are interested in being baptized on Easter (April 20) this year, please let Katherine or Christine 
know. Additionally, if you are interested in joining Harvey Browne in membership, we are looking to schedule a new 
member Q&A and a time to meet with the Session, so reach out to Katherine (katherine@hbpres.net) to let her 
know of your interest. 
 
Ways to Help La Escuelita Learning Hub- La Escuelita Learning Hub (417 W Ashland Ave., off Southern 
Parkway), sponsored by Beechmont Presbyterian Church, serves 8-20 immigrant children (grades K-12) every 
afternoon after school to improve their reading and English. They use an online reading program but are trying to 
work 1-to-1 with these students using only ONE computer. That limits the time for lessons to 15 minutes per 
child.  They would appreciate donations of good, used computers. The only real requirement is that the laptop or 
desktop be able to connect to the internet. If you don't know how to erase your personal files, we can have that 
done for you (just tape a note to the device to let us know).  Please place donations in the drop closet (a box will be 
labeled LA ESCUELITA).  Contact Jean Wolph for more information, jcwolph@gmail.com. They also need 
volunteers to work with immigrant children on reading. It involves sitting with a child to help him or her pronounce 
and understand short passages that are on a computer screen, then to make a quick note in the logbook as to 
which lesson was completed.  They especially need help on M, T, Th, 4-7 pm (or any part of that time period that 
you are available). Contact Pastor Debbie Braaksma for more information, debbie.braaksma@outlook.com.  
 
Ways to Help Kentucky Refugee Ministries- 1. Sponsor Green Card applications which cost $200 for Kentucky 
Refugee Ministry (KRM) clients   Refugees can apply on their 366th day in the U.S. Contact Joseph Caminiti for 
more information, jcaminiti@kyrm.org. 2. KRM Mobile Food Pantry can use volunteers every 3rd Thursday to pack 
food from Dare to Care into boxes. They can also use volunteer drivers to deliver the boxes to the addresses of 
refugees.  Contact Joseph Caminiti for more information. 3. Toiletry and Laundry Product Drive for KRM. Please 
place items in the bins under the coat rack across from the Drop Closet. Contact Jean Wolph, jcwolph@gmail.com, 
for more information. 4. A refugee family needs a twin mattress--new or nearly new. Contact Jean Wolph for more 
information. 
 


